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04/19/2022   
 
Subject: Change to SAE/USCAR-21, Rev 4 (Letter #5) 
 
Changes have been made to the USCAR-21 specification. Figure 4.5.1.4, showing the 4-wire 
test probe set-up is more clear. Comments and questions can be sent to EWCAP@uscar.org.  
 
Situation:    
It was not clear which wires should be made of the thermocouple wire and which should be 
made of copper.  
 

 
Resolution:   
 
Redraw Figure 4.5.1.4 as shown. 
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